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7th November 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

SCHOOL CLOSURE FOR GENERAL ELECTION 12TH DECEMBER 2019 
 
On Thursday 12th December our school building will be used as a polling station for 
the General Election. 
 
For the Local Authority and Governing Body school closure is always a decision of 
last resort as we appreciate the impact it has on our families. 
 
For safeguarding reasons we have had to make the decision to close the whole 
school on this day as the turn out for this election is forecast to be high and it would 
not be safe to keep the school open. 
 

BOTH OUR KS1 & KS2 SITES WILL BE CLOSED ALL DAY ON   
THURSDAY 12TH DECEMBER. 

 
We apologise for any inconvenience caused but trust you understand this is beyond 
our control. 
  
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
 
Mr Richard Strachan 
Chair of Governors 
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